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March 7, 2017

Weber County Planning Commission
2380 Washington Blvd.
Ogden, Utah 84401-1473

Reference: Cameron Crossing
Status of Annexation

One of Central Weber Sewer Improvement District’s requirements for sanitary sewer service is
that the property being served will need to be annexed into the District prior to any connection
and prior to the selling of lots

A portion of the proposed Cameron Crossing Subdivision is not currently annexed into Central
Weber. The annexation of the property is currently in process and because of previous delays it
may take an additional 2-3 months to complete the process according to Utah Code procedures.

As long as the annexation process continues Central Weber will not delay the development of the
subdivision and the connection to Central Weber’s system.

If you have questions or need additional information please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

CENTRAL WEBER SEWER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT
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Lance L. Wood, P. E.
General Manager

cc:  Jason Hamblin

Chad Meyerhoffer, Weber County Engineering ( 0 @Y
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